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Additional Case Information:

Site disposes morts at whiteshore cockles.  

4 pens are being transferred to West Loch Tarbert in the next couple of weeks. Reason is due to previous problems with 

disease  at West Loch Tarbert. Smolts failed often there due to temperature fluctuations. Growing them to a specific size at 

Groatay and then transferring to West Loch Tarbert. 

Cleanerfish are planned to come on site in first week of November after pens have been thinned down (6%-10% lumpfish)

Stock on site is from Loch Arkaig and Glenfinnan.

Remote inspection conducted by , supervised by  on 01/10/2021.

Site inspection conducted by  and supervised by  05/10/2021. 

Samples taken for VMD on 05/10/2021 by  and supervised by  
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 

 
SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 

 
BUSINESS NO FB0119  DATE OF VISIT  05/10/2021 
SITE NO FS1083  SITE NAME  Groatay 
CASE NO 20210311                     INSPECTOR        
 
Inspection under the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009  
 
The above site was inspected, in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 
2009.  
 
All epidemiological units were inspected. On this occasion no samples were taken for disease 
analysis. The Inspector did not observe any clinical signs associated with the listed diseases as 
described in the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009.  
 
Records 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as low. An inspection under the 
Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted every third year. The category 
of the site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required. 
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. The following records were also inspected to 
ensure that the conditions of authorisation for your Aquaculture Production Business (APB) are 
being met: 
 
Aquaculture animal and aquaculture animal product movement records were inspected and 
appeared to be adequately maintained. 
 
Mortality records were inspected and found to be adequately maintained. 
 
Mortality levels had exceeded the reporting criteria since the last inspection and had been reported 
to the Fish Health Inspectorate as required. 
 
 
 
Inspection under the Animals and Animal Products (Examination for Residues and Maximum 
Residue Limits) (England and Scotland) Regulations 2015  
 
Medicine records were inspected and found to be adequately maintained. 
 
Samples were taken to be analysed for veterinary residues. 
 




